
 

 

Date: 20th March, 2024 
 
 
To 
BSE Limited, 
Pheroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, M Samachar Marg, 
Fort Mumbai, (MH) - 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 29(2) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares &  
Takeover) Regulations, 2011 

Ref:  XTGlobal Infotech Limited (Scrip code - 531225) 
 
This is with reference to the above subject, we herewith enclosing disclosures under Regulation 
29(2) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares & Takeover) Regulations, 2011 received from Mr. 
Ramarao Atchuta Mullapudi by the Company on 20th March, 2024. 
 
You are requested to please consider and take on records. 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
For XTGlobal Infotech Limited 
 
 
 
Shikha Gangrade 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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